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As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively 
releases information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, 
with your personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
Trina Dyall 
General Manager, Te Hononga 
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development  
 




